
 

 

 
 

Free Health Workshop: Understanding Your 

Medicare Options 

Presented by Sharp HealthCare  

 

Tuesday, October 23, 2018 

1:30 to 3 p.m. 

Pacific Beach/Taylor Branch Library 

4275 Cass Street 

San Diego, CA 92109 
 
Open enrollment for 2019 Medicare begins October 15 and ends December 7. This is the time 
of year when you can make changes to your Medicare coverage. Attend this free workshop to 
learn about your options. 
 

To register, call 1-800-82-SHARP (1-800-827-4277) or visit sharp.com/citywellness. 

 

Sharp HealthCare is proud to be the official Health and Wellness Partner of the City of San Diego. 

 

District 2 Councilmember Lorie Zapf is a proud supporter of this workshop. 

 


